
 

 

 

 Local Notices to Mariners 

 

 

Due to the on-going COVID-19 Pandemic and the possible lack of availability of 

the hyperbaric chamber due to staffing levels at the hospital, all diving activity 

within Bailiwick waters (both pleasure and commercial), is strongly 

discouraged until further notice. 

Emergency, commercial diving operations may take place but must be 

authorised by the Harbour Authority (via the Duty Harbour Master), prior to 

commencement of the dive. 
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